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MINUTE OF CABINET – 10 SEPTEMBER 2019 
 
33  COUNCIL HOUSING ASSET MANAGEMENT STRATEGY & CAPITAL 

PROGRAMME PROCUREMENT APPROACH  
 

 Councillor J Wilkie introduced the report of the Director of Housing and 
Inclusion which sought approval of the newly developed Housing and 
Inclusion Asset Management Strategy and the entering into of 5 year 
contract(s) in order to deliver the capital investment programme commencing 
April 2021.  
 
Minute No. 15 of the Landlord Services Committee (Cabinet Working Group) 
held on 4 September 2019 was circulated at the meeting. 
 
In reaching the decision below, Cabinet considered the Minute of the Landlord 
Services Committee and the details as set out in the report before it, and 
accepted the reasons contained therein. 
 
RESOLVED A. That the newly developed Asset Management Strategy 

included at appendix A to the report be approved. 
 
  B. That in order to deliver the Asset Management Strategy 

and realise economies of scale and continuity, the 
procurement of the housing capital investment programme 
starting from April 2021 for a term of 5 years to maximise 
value for money and flexibility be approved. 

 
 


